

NEWS RELEASE DATE: June 12, 2024 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

## SCV Water Honored by Government Finance Officers Association FY 2023/24 & FY 2024/25 Budget Receives Distinguished Budget Presentation Award

SCV Water is proud to announce it has received the prestigious Distinguished Budget Presentation award for its FY 2023/24 & FY 2024/25 Biennial Budget from the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA). The award represents a significant achievement and reflects the commitment of the Agency's Board of Directors and staff to meeting the highest principles of governmental budgeting.

"SCV Water's biennial budget allows us to present financial information and Agency priorities to our customers in a clear and easy-to-navigate way," said Rochelle Patterson, Chief Financial & Administrative Officer for SCV Water. "This helps foster trust with the community and ensures accountability."

In order to receive the award, SCV Water needed to satisfy nationally recognized guidelines for effective budget presentation. These guidelines are designed to assess how well an entity's budget serves as:

- A Policy Document
- A Financial Plan
- An Operations Guide
- A Communications Device

Budget documents must be rated "proficient" in all four categories, and in the 14 mandatory criteria within those categories, to receive the award. There are more than 1,700 participants in the Budget Awards program. Award recipients have pioneered efforts to improve the quality of budgeting and provide an excellent example for other governments throughout North America.

###

## About the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA):

GFOA advances excellence in government finance by providing best practices, professional development, resources, and practical research for more than 22,500 members and the communities they serve.

## **About SCV Water:**

The Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency (SCV Water) is a full-service regional water agency located in the Santa Clarita Valley. SCV Water provides water service to approximately 75,000 business and residential customers. It was formed on January 1, 2018, when local water suppliers combined into one integrated, regional water provider. More information can be found at yourSCVwater.com.

For more information, please contact: Kevin Strauss **Communications Manager** SCV Water kstrauss@scvwa.org